March 25, 2021
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, March 31, 2021 at 10:00 A.M. in the office of the District Administrator at 1st Capital Business Services located at 310 E. Brazos, West Columbia, TX outside the boundaries of the District for the following purposes. 
A. Public comments












B. Engineer’s Report

1. Take action to approve any bid packages and or any bid approval recommendations

2. Discuss and take appropriate action on the Engineer’s suggestion to purchase the back up generator from GSI and mount it on a more permanent basis at Well #2
3. Update status of previously approved bid packages, contracts and repairs, such as the right angle drive at Well #1 and take appropriate action

C. Legal/Financial Advisors

1. Review and Approve Amended Investment Policy

2. Amend and approve the policy regarding authorized meeting locations for the district to add West Columbia City Council Chambers Office located at 514 E. Brazos Avenue, West Columbia, TX outside the boundaries of the District 
D. Administrators Report    
1. Review District organization and responsibilities. Consider any corrective actions and take appropriate action.










E. Adjourn









VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT
By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

(SEAL)






Administrator of District

